Dear NCAABA members and friends,

This year the 2006 National Minority Supplier Development Council Conference and Business Opportunity Fair will be held San Diego, Sunday, Oct. 29 to Wednesday, Nov.1st pm.

This is a great event for minority suppliers 1. to learn about available opportunities 2. to develop relationship and connect with supplier diversity managers 3, to meet and perhaps team up with other minority suppliers 4. to benefit from the workshops.  Some of the workshops are: how MBEs can be prepared for supplier value analysis, how to influence buying decisions, long term capital, and how to do business with the utility industry plus more.

National Council of Asian American Business Associations not only encourages Asian Americans business owners to attend this conference but is also willing to offer scholarships to the first 20 business owners.  Note: Other nonprofits do not offer this kind of support for this many Asian American Business Owners.  National CAABA cares about the success and future of Asian American Businesses.  This year’s scholarship composed up to a subsidy towards one’s airfare. For American Airlines’ best rates, please contact nikkia@asianenterprise.com.  The second part of the scholarship is the “early bird” group discount registration fee. But, you must sign up by Sept. 6.  If after Sept. 6, please contact National-caaba.org office for assistance.

Please note that National CAABA will be unable to subsidy any lodging.  Please make your own accommodations. You can check NMSDC conference hotels for availability. (see NMSDC brochure link below)

_____________________________________________________________________________

National CAABA’s reception last year in Dallas was one of the most successful events. See www.national-caaba.org  Where else, can a business owner network with key major supplier directors and be able to share information with other successful Asian American business owners.  It is also here, where National CAABA learns the needs of today’s Asian American businesses and/or organizations. By attending the reception – you will learn of new opportunities and procurement policy changes for minority suppliers - state and nationwide. Please rsvp to the National CAABA’s reception – Tuesday night, Oct. 31st after the “tally rally”.  Info will be sent to all, who response and/or at the conference.

This event is an important step in your business plan for 2007.  Please do not delay and sign up right away.  Please use only the National CAABA’s attached form. You can e-mail it back to nikkia@asianenterprise.com for quick results and a hard copy to National CAABA’s office Fax No.: (909) 861-7896.  Phone No: (909) 860-3316 in care of Nikki.
Voicing your concerns,

Nikki for National CAABA

Gelly Borromeo – President and CEO

If you cannot read the attachment or wish to read about the conference, please review the link. Please note, if you registrar on your own, National CAABA will unable to sponsor your fee.  http://www.nmsdc.org/events/NMSDC_Regbroch%20bw.pdf   Furthermore, if you registrar late, etc.  you are still welcome to the National CAABA’s reception.  Details of the reception will be given at the conference or by e-mailing to nikkia@asianenterprise.com  

